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Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
Division Memorandum
No. 3G | s.2023

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads

All concerned /

C. BANZON, CESO V
ools Division Superintendent f

From:

Subject: COLOR RUN 2023: LET'S PAINT THE PATH PINK

Date: October 2, 2023

1. In celebration of the Breast Cancer Awareness Month this October, there will be conduct of a
running activity entitled the Color Run 2023: Let's Paint the Path Pink this coming October 8,
2023, Sunday, 5 o'clock in the morning at the River Grove, De Venecia Highway, Dagupan City.

2. Interested teaching and non-teaching employees are welcome to join this advocacy campaign,
whereas the SGOD - Health and Nutrition Unit personnel are requested to participate in the said

event.
3. Participants from SGOD — Health and Nutrition Unit shall be provided with Compensatory Time

Off (CTO), as of Civil Service Commission and Department of Budget and Management Joint

Circular No. 2 s. 2004 entitied, Non-Monetary Remuneration for Overtime Service Rendered.

4. For your information, guidance and compliance.
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19 September 2023

DR. ROWENA BAUZON
School Division Supermtenden
Department of Education-Dagupan

Dear Maam Bauzon,

Warmest felicitations!

The Dagupan Doctors Villaflor Cancer Institute, in collaboration with Philippine Society of General Surgeons,
Philippine College of Surgeons and Pangasinan Medical Society will hold festive running activity entitled the Color
Run 2023 : Let’s Paint the Path Pink this coming October 08, 2023 Sunday 5 o’clock in the morning, in celebration
of Breast Cancer Awareness Month.

In this regard, we are inviting several local organizations, including the DEPED Dagupan to take part in the event as
we believe that your presence will truly help create more awareness on the advocacy campaign and will make the
event a huge success. Enclosed with this letter is the invitation card with all other details mentioned over it.

Hoping that this request will merit your favorable consideration.

Very truly yours,

Ralph Lazarus R. Rapacon, MID, DPBS, FBCS, FPSGS M dez, MD, DPBS, FPCS, FPSGS
Breast Care Unit Head, DDVMH Breast Cancer Unit Consultant, DDVMH
Governor, Philippine College of Surgeons Board of Directors, Pangasinan, Philippine Society
North Luzon Chapter of General Surgeons

North Luzon Chapter

Noted by:

. MD, FPCS, FACS, FPCHA

Hospitalland Medical Director
Dagupan Doctors Villaflor Memorial Hospital
Vice President, Philippine College of Surgeons
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